
  

  

  
  

  

 
 
 

 

GOVERNMENT OF NIUE 

 
MEDIA RELEASE        FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

PREMIER OF NIUE ACKNOWLEDGES PROGRESS IN NEW POWER STATION DEVELOPMENT 
 
Alofi, Niue – 21 February 2024 – The Premier of Niue, Hon. Dalton Tagelagi, and Temporary Minister 
for Infrastructure, Hon. Ricky Makani met with Niue Power Corporation staff to discuss the ongoing 
development of the new power station. During the meeting, Premier Tagelagi expressed his 
satisfaction with the progress made thus far and thanked the team for ensuring the continued 
operation of the current powerhouse amongst other ongoing developments.    
 
Emphasizing the importance of reliable and 
sustainable energy infrastructure for the island, the 
Premier commended the dedication and commitment 
demonstrated by the Niue Power Corporation to 
maintain essential services while transitioning to a 
more efficient and modern power generation facility 
to ensure the energy needs of Niue's residents and 
businesses are met. 
 
"I am pleased to see the ongoing efforts made toward the new power station project, and I want to 
thank everyone involved for their commitment, said Premier of Niue, Hon. Dalton Tagelagi. “The work 
being done is crucial for ensuring that Niue has sustainable and efficient energy for years to come.”  
 
We look forward to welcoming technicians in upcoming weeks to assist with the commissioning of the 
generators in the new power house. As Niue continues to move towards a more sustainable and 
resilient future, the Premier reaffirmed his government's commitment to supporting initiatives that 
promote renewable energy solutions and strengthen the island's infrastructure. 
 
END 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Anzee Mougavalu, GON Communications Officer, Email: niuegovernment.media@mail.gov.nu 
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